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Montfort Center of Spirituality Launches AMQAH in Cebu 
 

CEBU CITY, Philippines - The Association of Mary, Queen of All Hearts was launched in Cebu 

on August 22, 2018, coinciding with the Feast of the Queenship of Mary.  

 

Thirty-seven new members coming from the Totus Tuus Journey Cebu made their commitment 

as Lay Associates of the Montfort Missionaries. Rev. Fr. Richard J. Magararu, SMM, the Delegation 

Superior of the Montfort missionaries in Philippines, presided the Holy Mass with other Montfortian 

priests as concelebrants.  

 

Marian medals and the books of the True Devotion to Mary were given to signify the official 

membership. Fr. Federick B. Yumang, SMM, AMQAH Philippines National Director was also present 

during the occasion.  

 

-Fr. Sherwin Y. Nuñez, SMM 


